
ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

WORK SESSION 

September 3, 2024 
 

The Zeeland Charter Township Board held a Work Session Meeting on September 3, 

2024 at 5:15 pm in the in the Township Hall at 6582 Byron Road, Zeeland, Michigan. 

Members present: Supervisor Oonk, Clerk Kraak, Treasurer Veldheer, Trustees Brink, 

Salisbury and Bosma. Absent: Riemersma. Also present: Manager Eggleston. 

 

Treasurer Veldheer presented the Proposed 2025 Budget information. 

The Compensation committee recommended a 3.5% cost of living wage increase. 

Elected Official compensation and additional assigned duties discussion was postponed 

to a work session on September 17. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:48 pm 

Respectfully submitted,  

Kate Kraak, Clerk 
 

 


